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Info-FIAV No. 53 2 March 2021 

ICV 29 UPDATE 
 

Dear FIAV member 
 
Taking into consideration the impact of the worldwide Covid-19 pandemic, 
members were advised in the last issue of Info-FIAV that the Board and Hosts 
of ICV 29 would take a decision on the holding ICV 29 early in 2021.  
 
Accordingly, please be advised that the Board and Hosts of ICV 29 have taken 
the decision to postpone ICV 29 to 11-15 July 2022 in Ljubljana, Slovenia. 
 
The decision to postpone the ICV until 2022 was taken with due consideration 
being given to: 
 
1) the safety and well-being of attendees; 
2) the ability to hold a physical, in-person conference; and 
3) the time needed for the current travel and quarantine restrictions to be 

relaxed, thereby enabling delegates from as many countries as possible 
to attend. 
 

The Board has also decided that future ICVs will continue to be held every two 
years after 2022 but now on successive even-dated years, maintaining the one-
year gap when there is no ICV. 
   
The Board and Hosts of ICV 29 request that member associations please 
advise their respective members of this postponement. Further details on the 
progress and arrangements for ICV 29 will be communicated later in the year. 
 
Your understanding during these trying times is appreciated and we look 
forward to holding a successful Congress in 2022. 
 
Kindest regards  

 
Bruce Berry, FF 
Secretary-General 
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